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From: RINIJ JAYARAMDAS <rinijncdc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2016 4:11 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: GREETINGS

Attachments: NIKKI HALEY.docx; Govt. Of India- NGO Partnership System- NCDC Details PDF.pdf; 

iso 2015-18.pdf; United Nations Global Compact - Welcome Letter.pdf

RINIJ JAYARAMDAS 

CALICUT 

KERALA,INDIA 

 

9 NOVEMBER 

Shri.NIKKI HALEY 

GOVERNOR OF SOUTH CAROLINA 

Dear Sir, 

  

I hope this mail finds you in the pink of health and may god bestow all blessings on your future endeavor. 

Myself,RINIJ JAYARAMDAS,NCDC EVALUATER with National Child Development Council (NCDC) head 

quartered in  New Delhi,INDIA hereby  dropping you a message  for getting greetings for our inhouse publication 

titled"WINGS OF UNITY".The publication is designed as part of NCDCs INTERNATIONAL PROCESSION 

of HUMAN UNITY. 

 

The international procession is designed for projecting the central idea of “ ONE WORLD ONE LANGUAGE 

& A GLOBAL COUNTRY”. The mass movement is coined under the Master Trainer, Mr. BABA 

ALEXANDER, New Delhi, the founder of One World One Language & A Global Country’ concept. 

  

The movement is trying to bring in attention for a one single language concept for the whole country in order to 

nullify several barriers right from education, employment, national and cultural in differences which is quite 

visible in our day to day living. We strongly believe that  the central language concept can bring in a positive 

change by providing equal opportunity to all thereby thus bridging the gap between the powerful and powerless, 

deserved and reserved, skilled and unskilled. 

 

 I look forward to hearing from you soon as your comments and wishes values a lot for us.  



2

 

 For more details please log on to our facebook page and also go through the attachment below. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/ncdckerala/ 

http://onelanguagemovement.com 

 

 

  

Thank you 

With Regards 

RINIJ JAYARAMDAS 

PROCESSION COORDINATOR 


